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Dear Wilmette Resident: 
 
Lavergne, Washington, Lamon:  DiMeo Brothers have continued with the 
storm sewer installation on Lavergne.  Storm sewer and sanitary sewer work 
on Lavergne to be completed by the end of next week, November 22nd.  
Junction Chambers at Washington also to be completed by November 22nd.  
Storm sewer work to begin on Washington the week of November 24th.  
Temporary pavement patching has been installed on Lavergne from Wilmette 
to Washington.  All temporary patching to be completed on Lavergne before 
Thanksgiving.   
  
Orchard:  All underground utility work has been completed on Orchard.  
Restoration work to begin November 18th with the installation of curb, 
sidewalks and driveways.  Weather dependent, pavement restoration or 
temporary pavement patching will follow the week of November 24th.  

We regret any inconvenience the construction may bring and thank you for 
your patience throughout this process.   
 
Should you have any questions or concerns about the project or any 
upcoming work, please do not hesitate to contact the project team on the 
website www.wsnsp.com or the Resident Engineer Tracy Wais, PE, at 847-
878-0501 or twais@cbbel.com. 

Engineering & Public Works Department 
1200 Wilmette Avenue 

Wilmette, Illinois 60091-0040 
847-853-7660 

Fax 847-853-7701 
 

For additional information visit: 

www.WSNSP.com 
www.wilmette.com 
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